
 

 

 

 

Upcoming FVESAA Certification and Training courses 

 

The FVESAA is pleased to provide two basketball education opportunities for all students and or adults 

in our athletic Association. A huge thank-you to Coach Kyle Graves at Sardis Secondary for setting up this 

educational opportunity for our coaches. 

 

NCCP Fundamentals Basketball Coaching Course 

Location: Sardis Secondary School 

Dates: November 14th - 4:00pm to 7:00pm AND November 15th  - 4:00pm to 8:00pm 

Fee: All fees will be covered by the FVESSAA District Athletics development Fund 

Age requirement: All participants must be 16 and or older 

Description: This course is an NCCP certification course. All participants will gain credit for their NCCP 

fundamentals course work. 

For more information about the NCCP certification program please go to:  https://www.coach.ca/coach-

training-in-canada-s15408?gclid=Cj0KCQjwrrXtBRCKARIsAMbU6bGI1uIbalEHsvmyqIOUMu5lslI-

VzgVfAsnqNRQJXP8W1vhFZMUhYUaAkCsEALw_wcB  

 

You can also find certification info on the basketball Canada website: 

https://www.basketball.ca/en/page/coaching  

 

Registration: To Register for this course please email: jake_mouritzen@sd33.bc.ca.  We require full 

name and an email address for each applicant. 

Once we have the minimum number required to run the course we will send out personal registration 

info to everyone.  At this time we will only be able to fund a maximum of 30 to 40 people.  School AD’s 

and coaches feel free to send me a list of names from your school interested in taking the course. Please 

only sign up people that are interested in helping coach this year at any of your school levels. 
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Basketball Referee (Basic Fundamentals) training course  

Thank you to GW Graham basketball for setting up this referee’s training opportunity for our 

association. 

Date: November 19th  

Time: 4:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

Location: GW Graham Secondary School 

Fee: All fees will be covered by the FVESSAA District Athletics development Fund 

Description: This training session will be available to ANY students in grade 8 to 12 and all adults 

(teachers and or community volunteers) that would like to learn the basics of the game and would like 

to help the FVESSAA referee our association basketball games from grades 5 to 9.  This 4 hour session 

will provide you with all basic rules to the game, and some fundamental referee responsibilities during a 

basketball game. 

Registration: Schools can send us a list of people that will attend this course and or individuals can 

register for the session.  Please email jake_mouritzen@sd33.bc.ca if you would like to attend this 

session. Please send us your full name and email. 

There is no limit to the number of people that attend this session, so please encourage as many to 

attend as possible. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: We are currently looking to run similar courses for Rugby in the spring. If you have a sport 

you are passionate about and would like to see us run educational sessions in the future please email 

me directly: jake_mouritzen@sd33.bc.ca.  
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